Selectman Meeting, Monday, October 21, 1991

Present: BEdwin Rowehl, Chairman, Philip Dwight, Dave Boule!',
Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:30

Phil moved to approve the minutes of October 7th, 17th and 18th
as written. Second, Dave. All in favor. So moved.

Boh Bryer was sworn in as an alternate member of the Zoning Board
of Adjustment.

Christopher Platt was interviewed to fill a position on the
Conservation Commission. Phil moved to appoint Christopher a
member of the Conservation Commission. Second, Dave. All in
favor. So moved. Christopher was sworn in by Ed Rowehl.

Phil moved to dispose of the old loader as agreed upon at the
special meeting on Oct. 18th. Second Dave. All in favor.

Dave notified the Board of the early closing of the hazardous
waste pick up this past Saturday. The plans were to accept
hazardous waste from $:00 AM to 2:00 PM, Due to the heavy
participation, all funds were used up by 11:00 AM resulting in an
early closing.

Mariann Morey, Charman of the ZBA reported having attended a
training session in Keene this past weekend. It was learned that
the ZBA can meet with those interested in applying for a
variances or a special exceptions to give advice as to the
correct way to fill out the application. The board would have
to make it clear, that assistance in filling out the application
was not granting approval. Since Mariann had been told by legal
counsel that members of the ZBA could not discuss applications
before the scheduled hearing, the secretary will call to confirm
the above information before steps are taken by the ZBA to
implement meetings to assist applicants.

Dave moved to executive session per RSA 91:A 3:2a at reguest of
Brian Brown, Police Chief. Second Phil. All in favor. So
moved.

Meeting reconvened with no information from the executive
session.

Phil moved to name the Private Street, {in the Tucker Brook
Development), located off Pleasant St., "Bryers Lane". Second
Dave. All in favor. So moved.

Selectmen reviewed the proposed Highway Budget. They will be
meeting with the Road Agent next week to discuss his budget
proposal.



Mt

Its that time of year again to notify the public that no
overnight parking will be allowed on Town Roads as of November

15th to allow clearing of snow during the winter.

Meeting adjourned 10:30 ems



